
a message from

resources for Year 11, holding an offer at PSC
You should have started to receive emails 
from the subjects you’ve expressed 
an interest in with some study tips, 
recommended reading and research to 
prepare you for joining us in September. 
Following the suggestions will be great 
preparation for Peter Symonds and  
will keep your brain working for the 
coming weeks.

For students who want to be further 
stretched and challenged there is a great 
opportunity to complete a short Critical 
Thinking extension course. Please email 
Admissions for more information.

We are keen to ensure you have a good 
break over the summer and are ready to 
start College feeling excited, refreshed and 
re-energised after a tough year! Keep an 
eye on your emails and student accounts 
for updates and contact Admissions with 
any queries.

We will also shortly be sending out 
information on our vast enrichment 
programme and our sports programme, 
both competitive and recreational.

With kind regards, the Admissions Team.
admissions@psc.ac.uk
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